
Rumor: Is Katy Perry Dating
John Mayer?

Although  Katy
Perry’s divorce from Russell Brand just finalized last week,
she may already be back in the dating game. Hollyscoop.com
reports that the popular singer was seen flirting with John
Mayer  at  a  party  last  weekend.  Some  fear  that  Mayer’s
reputation as a Hollywood bad boy may not make him the right
choice for the emotional Perry, but a source mentioned that
the two “definitely appeared to be very into each other.”

How can you help yourself move on after a breakup?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s always hard to start looking for romance after a divorce
or a breakup, especially if it was a messy one. However,
eventually you’ll have to move on and starting dating again.
Here are some tips for getting yourself ready to find love:

1. Change your look: After a breakup, you have the perfect
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chance to try something new and exciting with your appearance.
Getting a makeover, some new clothes or even just a different
haircut are simple ways to help you move past your ex.

2. Consider what you need: A breakup can help put your wants
and needs in a new perspective. Taking some time to think
about what went wrong in your past relationship can ensure
that your next one will be stronger and can help you find the
perfect partner.

3. Give yourself time: Is your ex still occupying your every
thought? If so, it’s best to wait a little longer before
looking for a new beau. Don’t be afraid to take your time
moving  on.  You’ll  be  able  to  enjoy  some  of  the  special
benefits of single life, like pursuing a new hobby.

How have you helped yourself to move past a breakup? Tell us
below.


